
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

New School Uniform 

Thank you all very much again for your co-operation and opinions during the consultation 

process for the new school uniform.  I am pleased to tell you that the new school uniform 

will be as set out on the attached School Uniform List.  The new logo will be as follows:- 

 

 

Examples of the new uniform will be available in school for parents to see shortly. 

Implementation 

The new uniform will be available from July but will not become compulsory until at least 

the next academic year (September 2018). 

Availability 

Uniform will be available from July directly from Border Embroideries 

(www.beschoolwear.co.uk).    Alternatively, you are welcome to purchase the logo only to 

be stitched onto items of clothing purchased elsewhere.  Delivery to school is free of charge 

for orders of £50 or more.   

Upper Key Stage 2 

Children in all year groups will be wearing the same colour.  Those children starting years 5 

and 6 in September will be presented with a rucksack with the new school logo to use in 

place of a book bag in the new school year.  This will be free of charge. 

I hope you agree that the new logo uniform will look very smart and represents the next 

step in an exciting future for our schools. 
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Uniform 

Bottle Green Sweatshirt or cardigan with logo  
White polo shirt  
Grey/black trousers or skirt 
Purple gingham dress (Summer uniform option) 
Grey/black knee length shorts (Summer uniform option)  
Black school shoes (not trainers) 
Black book bag with logo (Optional) 
 
Compulsory PE kit  
White t shirt  
Black shorts 
Suitable footwear i.e. trainers 
Black plimsolls 
Bottle Green Hoodie with logo for sport (Optional) 
 

 
 


